
The Week Ahead – no after-school clubs 
Monday 16th July 

Y6 Transition St Pius 

Tuesday 17th July  

Y6 Transition St Pius 

Wednesday 18th July 

Y6 Transition St Pius 

Changeover Day 

Thursday 19th July 

Leavers’ Assembly 2pm 

Friday 20th July 

Leavers’ Mass – passing on of the candle 9:45 

School closes at 2pm 

Earrings 

If you wish your child to have their ears pierced, please ensure it is done at the 

beginning of the six weeks holiday so they can be taken out for school at the 

start of the new school year.  Children are not permitted to wear earrings for PE 

sessions or after school sports activities. 

 

School Values 

This half term we are focusing on Respect including respect for our natural 

environment.  The following children have been nominated by their peers for a 

values award; 

 Y3 Oliver Hadfield 

 Y4 Evie Blunt  

 Y5 Nojus Malakaskus  

 Y6 Ciaran Martin 

 

Change over day 

Change over day will be on Wednesday 18th July.  All children move up into 

their new classroom and then spend the day with their next class teacher.  

Children moving from Y2 to Y3 should be collected from the KS2 playground 

on this day. 

 

Reports 

End of year reports will be sent home with your child on Monday 16th July. 

 

 

 

Early closing 

Please note that school will close at 2 pm on Friday 20th July. 

Our Lady and St Joseph’s 

Catholic Primary School 
Email:olasj@rotherham.school 

Website: http://www.ourlady-

stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 
Twitter account, follow us on;@olasjprimary 

Telephone: (01709) 760084 

Head teacher: Mrs H McLaughlin 

Chair of Governors: Mr M Janvier 
 

Friday 6th July 2018 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

This will be the last newsletter for this school year.  As another year comes to an 

end, I would like to thank all the staff who work so hard to make this school 

such a welcoming and inclusive community.   

 

Next Friday, we have to say good bye to our wonderful Year 6s who are leaving 

Our Lady and St. Joseph’s to go to secondary school.  Each and every one of 

them is a credit to their families.  They have all made fantastic progress this year 

and have achieved really well in their SATs; they celebrated in style at The 

Bluebell yesterday.  I would like to thank all their families who have supported 

them so well during their time with us.  In particular, I should like to thank those 

families, whose association with the school will come to an end next week, for 

all their support for the school over many years.   

 

We ask God’s blessing for the future for;  

Oliver Auchterlounie, Drew O’Dowd, Tye Stewart, Charlie Wilson, Mac 

Stewart, Noah Shaw, Peter Moore, Luke Firth, Oliver Stables, Billy Godfrey, 

Daniel Harding, Conor Hoe, Saoirse Reavy, Oliwia Borowiec, George Hays, 

Jack Cooke, Alahna North, Evie Parker-Burdin, Ruby Birch, Lucy-Ann Moss, 

Tilly Houlton-Wilson, Ruby Oates, Nina Swales, Maisie Lofthouse, Holly 

McMaster, Mary Donnelly, Jody South, Grace Bell, Tobias Janvier and Ciaran 

Martin. 

Finally, I would like to wish you and your family a relaxing summer holiday. 

 

Mrs McLaughlin 

 

 



 
Art Exhibition  

The FS/KS1 Art Exhibition is open upstairs in Wath Library. It is well worth a 

visit to see the children’s fabulous art work. 

 

Sun hats and Sun Cream 

In this sunny weather please remember the children are outside at the hottest 

time of the day.  Please send in a sun hat and apply sun cream before school.  

We do remind the children to wear their hats.  Water is readily available in every 

classroom.  Children can also bring a bottle of water to use during dinner time. 

 

Staffing next year 

Staffing will be as follows next year.   

 

F1 Mrs Pegg 

F2  Miss Parkinson and Mrs Evans 

Y1 Miss Johnson 

Y2  Miss Dyson 

Y3 Mrs Whelan 

Y4 Mr Shillaw 

Y5  Miss Allen 

Y6 Mrs Janvier and Mr Gouldin 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 16th/17th/18th July Y6 Transition days for children moving to St 

Pius 

Wednesday 18th July Change Over Day 

Thursday 19th July – 2pm Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 20th July – 9:45am Leavers’ Mass – this will include the passing 

over of the candle to Y5 

Special Picnic day lunch 

School closes at 2 pm 

School reopens Wednesday 5th September 

 

Attendance last week 

F2 Y1  Y2  Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 

94.7% 98.3% 94.8% 98.7% 90.8% 97.3% 98% 

Congratulations to Y2- 98% Well done. 

 

 

Dinner menu 
 

Week 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Red Sausage & 

Yorkshire 

Pudding 

Lasagne Chicken 

Fajita 

Roast Pork 

with Sage & 

Onion 

Stuffing 

Picnic lunch 

Yellow Salmon Boat Quorn Dog French 

Bread Pizza 

Cheese Plait  

Green Jacket Potato with a selection of fillings 

Blue-

Sandwich  
Tuna 

Mayonnaise 

Cheese Ham Turkey  

 Creamed 

Potatoes 

 

Diced 

Potatoes 

 

Potato 

Wedges 

 

Roast & 

Creamed 

Potatoes 

 

 

 Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

Seasonal 

Vegetables 

 

 Jam Whirl & 

Custard 

 

Chocolate 

Mousse 

 

Muffin 

 

Ice Cream 

& Fruit 

Cornflake 

Tart & 

Custard 

 

Cookie & 

Milk 

Chocolate & 

Orange 

Sponge & 

Custard 

 

Fruit Sundae 

 

 

Party Picnic Themed Lunch Friday 20th July 

The menu for picnic lunch is as follows; ham sandwich/pizza/sausage rolls/ 

fries/cakes/juice.  There will be no other lunch choice on this day. 

 

Dinner Money 

Please note that dinner money should be paid on a Monday morning for the 

week’s dinners.  Menus are always included in the newsletter so that your 

child can choose to have a dinner on a certain day.  Dinners are charged at 

£2.05 per day and represent excellent value.  Money should be sent in with 

your child in a named envelope and passed to the class teacher through the 

register.  Please ensure as we are at year end all outstanding dinner money is 

paid, we cannot forward any debit onto the next school year. 
 

Special diners 

 

Katie Lou Hampshire, Harry Hudson, Cian Glazzard, Tom Joshi, Euan Martin, 

Josh McMaster, Jessica Cowdell and Mary Donnelly. 


